
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/19/2012 10:00:31 AM
Subject: Cabinet responses

Attachments: Cabinet response to IT security after DOR.doc

Ted Pitts
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cabinet and Legislative Affairs
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
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